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Tales of Wonder Illustrated Lord Dunsany 2020-09-11
Tales of Wonder, is the tenth book and sixth original
short story collection of Irish fantasy writer Lord
Dunsany, considered a major influence on the work of J.
R. R. Tolkien, H. P. Lovecraft, Ursula K. Le Guin and
others.
Catherine, Called Birdy (rpkg) Karen Cushman 1995-03-31
"Corpus Bones! I utterly loathe my life." Catherine
feels trapped. Her father is determined to marry her off
to arich man--any rich man, no matter how awful. But by
wit, trickery, and luck, Catherine manages to send
several would-be husbands packing. Then a shaggy-bearded
suitor from the north comes to call--by far the oldest,
ugliest, most revolting suitor of them all.
Unfortunately, he is also the richest. Can a sharptongued, high-spirited, clever young maiden with a mind
of her own actually lose the battle against an illmannered, piglike lord and an unimaginative, greedy toad
of a father? Deus! Not if Catherine has anything to say
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about it! Catherine feels trapped. Her father is
determined to marry her off to a rich man--any rich man,
no mater how awful. But by wit, trickery, and luck,
Catherine manages to send several would-be husbands
packing. Then a shaggy-bearded suitor from the north
comes to call--by far the oldest, ugliest, most
revolting suitor of them all. Unfortunately, he is also
the richest. Can a sharp-tongued, high-spirited, clever
young maiden with a mind of her own actualy lose the
battle against an ill-mannared, piglike lord and an
unimaginative, greedy toad of a father? Deus! Not if
Catherine has anything to say about it!
Consumer Behavior 2007
To Kill a Kingdom Alexandra Christo 2018-03-06 "Lira, a
famous siren, must prove herself by stealing the heart
of the man, a prince, threatening their race"-Microbiology Joan Slonczewski 2017-07-03 The most
current and visually engaging introduction to general
microbiology.
The Snowy Day Ezra Jack Keats 2012 The adventures of a
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little boy in the city on a very snowy day. On board
pages.
Financial Crisis Management and Democracy Bettina De
Souza Guilherme 2020-12-09 This open access book
discusses financial crisis management and policy in
Europe and Latin America, with a special focus on equity
and democracy. Based on a three-year research project by
the Jean Monnet Network, this volume takes an
interdisciplinary, comparative approach, analyzing both
the role and impact of the EU and regional organizations
in Latin America on crisis management as well as the
consequences of crisis on the process of European
integration and on Latin America’s regionalism. The book
begins with a theoretical introduction, exploring the
effects of the paradigm change on economic policies in
Europe and in Latin America and analyzing key systemic
aspects of the unsustainability of the present economic
system explaining the global crises and their
interconnections. The following chapters are divided
into sections. The second section explores aspects of
regional governance and how the economic and financial
crises were managed on a macro level in Europe and Latin
America. The third and fourth sections use case studies
to drill down to the impact of the crises at the
national and regional levels, including the emergence of
political polarization and rise in populism in both
areas. The last section presents proposals for reform,
including the transition from finance capitalism to a
sustainable real capitalism in both regions and at the
inter-regional level of EU-LAC relations.The volume
concludes with an epilogue on financial crises,
regionalism, and domestic adjustment by Loukas
Tsoukalis, President of the Hellenic Foundation for
European and Foreign Policy (ELIAMEP). Written by an
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international network of academics, practitioners and
policy advisors, this volume will be of interest to
researchers and students interested in macroeconomics,
comparative regionalism, democracy, and financial crisis
management as well as politicians, policy advisors, and
members of national and regional organizations in the EU
and Latin America.
The Alice Network Kate Quinn 2017-06-06 Featuring an
exclusive excerpt from Kate Quinn's next incredible
historical novel, THE HUNTRESS NEW YORK TIMES & USA
TODAY BESTSELLER #1 GLOBE AND MAIL HISTORICAL FICTION
BESTSELLER One of NPR's Best Books of the Year! One of
Bookbub's Biggest Historical Fiction Books of the Year!
Reese Witherspoon Book Club Summer Reading Pick! The
Girly Book Club Book of the Year! A Summer Book Pick
from Good Housekeeping, Parade, Library Journal,
Goodreads, Liz and Lisa, and BookBub In an enthralling
new historical novel from national bestselling author
Kate Quinn, two women—a female spy recruited to the
real-life Alice Network in France during World War I and
an unconventional American socialite searching for her
cousin in 1947—are brought together in a mesmerizing
story of courage and redemption. 1947. In the chaotic
aftermath of World War II, American college girl Charlie
St. Clair is pregnant, unmarried, and on the verge of
being thrown out of her very proper family. She's also
nursing a desperate hope that her beloved cousin Rose,
who disappeared in Nazi-occupied France during the war,
might still be alive. So when Charlie's parents banish
her to Europe to have her "little problem" taken care
of, Charlie breaks free and heads to London, determined
to find out what happened to the cousin she loves like a
sister. 1915. A year into the Great War, Eve Gardiner
burns to join the fight against the Germans and
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unexpectedly gets her chance when she's recruited to
work as a spy. Sent into enemy-occupied France, she's
trained by the mesmerizing Lili, the "Queen of Spies",
who manages a vast network of secret agents right under
the enemy's nose. Thirty years later, haunted by the
betrayal that ultimately tore apart the Alice Network,
Eve spends her days drunk and secluded in her crumbling
London house. Until a young American barges in uttering
a name Eve hasn't heard in decades, and launches them
both on a mission to find the truth...no matter where it
leads. “Both funny and heartbreaking, this epic journey
of two courageous women is an unforgettable tale of
little-known wartime glory and sacrifice. Quinn knocks
it out of the park with this spectacular
book!”—Stephanie Dray, New York Times bestselling author
of America's First Daughter
The Musical World 1873
Like Water for Chocolate Laura Esquivel 2002-08-13 The
bestselling phenomenon and inspiration for the awardwinning film. Earthy, magical, and utterly charming,
this tale of family life in turn-of-the-century Mexico
blends poignant romance and bittersweet wit. This
classic love story takes place on the De la Garza ranch,
as the tyrannical owner, Mama Elena, chops onions at the
kitchen table in her final days of pregnancy. While
still in her mother's womb, her daughter to be weeps so
violently she causes an early labor, and little Tita
slips out amid the spices and fixings for noodle soup.
This early encounter with food soon becomes a way of
life, and Tita grows up to be a master chef, using
cooking to express herself and sharing recipes with
readers along the way.
At the Mouth of the River of Bees Kij Johnson 2012-09-25
A sparkling debut collection from one of the hottest
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writers in science fiction: her stories have received
the Nebula Award the last two years running. These
stories feature cats, bees, wolves, dogs, and even that
most capricious of animals, humans, and have been
reprinted in The Year's Best Fantasy & Horror, Best
Science Fiction and Fantasy of the Year, and The Secret
History of Fantasy. At the Mouth of the River of Bees 26
Monkeys, Also the Abyss The Horse Raiders Spar Fox Magic
Names for Water Schrodinger’s Cathouse My Wife
Reincarnated as a Solitaire Chenting, in the Land of the
Dead The Bitey Cat The Empress Jingu Fishes Wolf
Trapping The Man Who Bridged the Mist Ponies The Cat Who
Walked a Thousand Miles The Evolution of Trickster
Stories Among the Dogs of North Park After the Change
Kij Johnson's stories have won the Sturgeon and World
Fantasy awards. She has taught writing; worked at Tor,
Dark Horse, and Microsoft; worked as a radio announcer;
run bookstores; and waitressed in a strip bar.
Book of Good Love Juan Ruiz 1972-06-30 A masterpiece in
the tradition of the Decameron and the Canterbury Tales,
Juan Ruiz’s fourteenth-century Spanish narrative poem
combines the comic and the serious, the bawdy and the
practical, the satiric and the tender, the devout and
the blasphemous. In a first prose translation,
Professors Mignani and Di Cesare succeed in conveying
the vitality and sly humor of the original. The poem
consists of a loosely unified series of fourteen amorous
adventures of the Archpriest of Hita, interlaced with
debates, fabliaux, fables, and exempla. Ruiz suggests
that while man ought to seek buen amor (true love, or
love of God), he is prone to loco amor, or worldly love.
The Book proposes to show human folly so that men may be
forewarned of the bad and choose the good. The episodes
related in the stanzas and in songs in various lyrical
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styles parody such conventions as courtly love, epic
battle, or church ritual. Ruiz was clearly fascinated by
the concrete, as well as the allegorical, for his
episodes have dates and actual settings, and popular
speech is incorporated into his verses. In their
introduction, the translators survey the major scholarly
studies of the poem and offer their own critical reading
of it. Their annotated bibliography and notes to the
translation will be useful to students as well as
scholars.
Sergeant Lamb's America Robert Graves 1940 Historical
novel of the American revolution as seen by a sergeant
in the British army.
Boilerplate Paul Guinan 2012-04-15 Meet Boilerplate, the
world’s first robot soldier—not in a present-day
military lab or a science-fiction movie, but in the
past, during one of the most fascinating periods of U.S.
history. Designed by Professor Archibald Campion in 1893
as a prototype, for the self-proclaimed purpose of
“preventing the deaths of men in the conflicts of
nations,” Boilerplate charged into combat alongside such
notables as Teddy Roosevelt and Lawrence of Arabia.
Campion and his robot also circled the planet with the
U.S. Navy, trekked to the South Pole, made silent
movies, and hobnobbed with the likes of Mark Twain and
Nikola Tesla. You say you’ve never heard of Boilerplate
before? That’s because this book is the fanciful
creation of a husbandand-wife team who have richly
imagined these characters and inserted them into
accurate retellings of history. This full-color
chronicle is profusely illustrated with graphics
mimicking period style, including photos, paintings,
posters, cartoons, maps, and even stereoscope cards.
Part Jules Verne and part Zelig, it’s a great volume for
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a broad range of fans of science fiction, history, and
robots.
Big Fish John August 2004 Tells the improbable story of
Edward Bloom, a larger-than-life figure who like Baron
Munchhausen cannot help bragging about his fabled
exploits. Film by Tim Burton released February 2004.
The Minister's Black Veil Illustrated Nathaniel
Hawthorne 2021-03-27 "The Minister's Black Veil" is a
short story written by Nathaniel Hawthorne. It was first
published in the 1832 edition of The Token and Atlantic
Souvenir. It was also included in the 1836 edition of
The Token and Atlantic Souvenir, edited by Samuel
Goodrich. It later appeared in Twice-Told Tales, a
collection of short stories by Hawthorne published in
1837.
The Umbrella Conspiracy S. D. Perry 1998 When a remote
mountain community is suddenly beset by a rash of grisly
murders, the Special Tactics and Rescue Squad--a
paramilitary unit--is dispatched to investigate
A Room in Chelsea Square Michael Nelson 2014-01
'[Nelson's] style is swift and straightforward, his
narrative gift considerable ... Consistently diverting,
this may be the novel about homosexuality to end all
novels on the subject .. . [W]ill make many a reader's
day.' - Julian MacLaren-Ross, "Punch" 'Talented, amusing
... the story is told with sustained suspense: the
various men in it are not merely types, but flesh and
blood, even if one wishes that Patrick had never been
born.' - John Betjeman, "Daily Telegraph" 'Odiously
funny and delightfully unwholesome ... a distinct relief
after the ponderous treatment homosexuality has tended
to get in some recent novels.' - "Sunday Times"
'[S]harp, witty, malicious ... wonderfully developed in
the best Machiavellian tradition.' - Malcolm Bradbury,
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"New York Times Book Review" 'Classic high camp.' "Books and Bookmen" Patrick, the book's opening line
tells us, is 'very, very rich'. He's also single, and he
has his sights set on Nicholas Milestone, a handsome
young provincial journalist. Having lured Nicholas to
London with the promise of a job on a tabloid magazine,
Patrick moves the young man into his suite at a posh
hotel, where he lavishes money and expensive gifts on
him. Nicholas enjoys his luxurious new lifestyle and
meeting Patrick's amusing and fashionable friends, but
he soon understands what Patrick's really after. Knowing
he won't be able to resist the older man's advances
forever, the greedy Nicholas will have to choose between
his conscience and his newly acquired love of money. "A
Room in Chelsea Square" (1958), the semiautobiographical second novel by Michael Nelson
(1921-1990), was published anonymously both because of
its frank gay content at a time when homosexuality was
still illegal and because its characters were thinly
veiled portrayals of prominent London literary figures.
Witty, clever, and very funny, Nelson's novel has long
been recognized as a gay classic and returns to print in
this edition, which features a new introduction by
Gregory Woods.
Giornale della libreria 1997
The Gospel According to the Romans Robin Helweg-Larsen
2011-11 The man we call Saint Matthew, being the tax
collector "sitting at the receipt of custom" in
Capernaum, is by definition a Roman agent. As such, he
has the additional task of spying on the religious
fanatics who head the insurgency against the Roman
occupation - in fact, he has been appointed there by
Pontius Pilate.-publisher's description.
Look Homeward, Angel Thomas Wolfe 2021-01-01 A destiny
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that leads the English to the Dutch is strange enough;
but one that leads from Epsom into Pennsylvania, and
thence into the hills that shut in Altamont over the
proud coral cry of the cock, and the soft stone smile of
an angel, is touched by that dark miracle of chance
which makes new magic in a dusty world.
Gantz Hiroya Oku 2015-05-12 "First published in 2000 by
Shueisha, Inc., Tokyo."--Colophon.
Crimson Bound Rosamund Hodge 2015-05-05 An exhilarating
tale of darkness, love, and redemption inspired by the
classic fairy tale Little Red Riding Hood and the
extravagant court of Versailles, from the author of
Cruel Beauty. A doomed warrior and the king's most
notorious bastard must join forces to defeat a dark evil
in this gorgeously intricate fantasy—perfect for fans of
An Ember in the Ashes and A Court of Thorns and Roses.
When Rachelle was fifteen she was good—apprenticed to
her aunt and in training to protect her village from
dark magic. But she was also reckless—straying from the
forest path in search of a way to free her world from
the threat of eternal darkness. After an illicit meeting
goes dreadfully wrong, Rachelle is forced to make a
terrible choice that binds her to the very evil she had
hoped to defeat. Three years later, Rachelle has given
her life to serving the realm, fighting deadly creatures
in a vain effort to atone. When the king orders her to
guard his son Armand—the man she hates most—Rachelle
forces Armand to help her hunt for the legendary sword
that might save their world. Together, they navigate the
opulent world of the courtly elite, where beauty and
power reign and no one can be trusted. And as the two
become unexpected allies, they discover far-reaching
conspiracies, hidden magic . . . and a love that may be
their undoing. Within a palace built on unbelievable
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wealth and dangerous secrets, can Rachelle discover the
truth and stop the fall of endless night?
Creatures That Once Were Men Maxim Gorky 2021-04-10
"Creatures That Once Were Men" by Maxim Gorky. Published
by Good Press. Good Press publishes a wide range of
titles that encompasses every genre. From well-known
classics & literary fiction and non-fiction to
forgotten−or yet undiscovered gems−of world literature,
we issue the books that need to be read. Each Good Press
edition has been meticulously edited and formatted to
boost readability for all e-readers and devices. Our
goal is to produce eBooks that are user-friendly and
accessible to everyone in a high-quality digital format.
The World Through Picture Books Annie Everall 2013
A Stranger in the Village Farah J. Griffin 1999-05-01
Dispatches, diaries, memoirs, and letters by AfricanAmerican travelers in search of home, justice, and
adventure-from the Wild West to Australia.
Shatter Me Tahereh Mafi 2011-11-15 The gripping first
installment in New York Times bestselling author Tahereh
Mafi’s Shatter Me series. One touch is all it takes. One
touch, and Juliette Ferrars can leave a fully grown man
gasping for air. One touch, and she can kill. No one
knows why Juliette has such incredible power. It feels
like a curse, a burden that one person alone could never
bear. But The Reestablishment sees it as a gift, sees
her as an opportunity. An opportunity for a deadly
weapon. Juliette has never fought for herself before.
But when she’s reunited with the one person who ever
cared about her, she finds a strength she never knew she
had. And don’t miss Defy Me, the shocking fifth book in
the Shatter Me series!
Cinema Renata Ingrao 2006 The second book in the
internationally bestselling fantasy series, Day Watch
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begins where Night Watch left off, set in a modern-day
Moscow where the 1,000-year-old treaty between Light and
Dark maintains its uneasy balance through careful
vigilance from the Others. The forces of darkness keep
an eye during the day, the Day Watch, while the agents
of Light monitor the nighttime. Very senior Others
called the Inquisitors are the impartial judges
insisting on the essential compact. When a very potent
artifact is stolen from them, the consequences are dire
and drastic for all sides.Day Watch introduces the
perspective of the Dark Ones, as it is told in part by a
young witch who bolsters her evil power by leeching fear
from children's nightmares as a counselor at a girls'
summer camp. When she falls in love with a handsome
young Light One, the balance is threatened and a death
must be avenged. Day Watch is replete with the thrilling
action and intricate plotting of the first tale, fuelled
by cunning, cruelty, violence, and magic. It is a fast
paced, darkly humorous, haunting world that will take
root in the shadows of your mind and live there forever.
Essentials of Public Service Mary Ellen Guy 2018-12-01
Essentials of Public Service is the most accessible,
student-friendly introductory Public Administration text
on the market. The book prepares students for careers in
today’s public service, whether in government or
nonprofits. Each chapter teaches the public service
context, essential public service skills, and what it
takes to do the job, whether managing or providing
direct service. The book is written for both today’s and
tomorrow’s public service. In addition to standard
chapters on leading, organizing, budgeting, and
staffing, this book offers chapters on contracting,
financial management in government as well as
nonprofits, legal issues, digital democracy, and public
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integrity, all within a constitutional frame of
reference. In our interconnected system of government,
nonprofits, and public/private partnerships, students
will learn how all the parts fit together.
The National Union Catalogs, 1963- 1964
Ethan Frome Edith Wharton 2016-07-13 Esta historia tiene
lugar contra el frío, gris, desolación de un invierno de
Nueva Inglaterra. Ethan Frome es un agricultor aislado
tratando de raspar una vida pobre y al mismo tiempo que
tiende a su gélido, exigente e ingrato esposa Zeena. Un
rayo de esperanza entra en la vida de Ethan de la
desesperación cuando el primo de su esposa Mattie llega
para ayudar. Su vida se transforma cuando se enamora de
Mattie, pero su destino está condenado por las
convenciones asfixiantes de la época. Edith Wharton
Ethan Frome es un clásico que obliga de la literatura
americana y un poderoso relato con personajes
convincentes atrapados en circunstancias que parecen
incapaces de escapar.Ethan Frome se publicó en 1911 y se
encuentra en la ciudad ficticia de Starkfield,
Massachusetts; menos de un sutil insinuación al humor
que impregna el libro.
Silver Falls Anne Stuart 2009-05-01 Rachel is finally
getting it right. After years of wandering, she's
married the perfect man and settled into the ideal life.
But as her sleepy little town turns into a killing
ground, she realizes that this new life might come at
too high a price. Caleb Middleton says he's returned
home to set things right. But as her husband's dangerous
brother circles like a hungry wolf, poking holes in her
perfect world, Rachel draws her young daughter in close.
The rain and violence keep coming, and Rachel must
decide whether to trust her dream life or her
instincts…before the town of Silver Falls becomes her
protagonistas-custon-edition

7/9

grave.
Writing Pancho Villa's Revolution Max Parra 2005 The
1910 Mexican Revolution saw Francisco "Pancho" Villa
grow from social bandit to famed revolutionary leader.
Although his rise to national prominence was shortlived, he and his followers (the villistas) inspired
deep feelings of pride and power amongst the rural poor.
After the Revolution (and Villa's ultimate defeat and
death), the new ruling elite, resentful of his enormous
popularity, marginalized and discounted him and his
followers as uncivilized savages. Hence, it was in the
realm of culture rather than politics that his true
legacy would be debated and shaped. Mexican literature
following the Revolution created an enduring image of
Villa and his followers. Writing Pancho Villa's
Revolution focuses on the novels, chronicles, and
testimonials written from 1925 to 1940 that narrated
Villa's grassroots insurgency and celebrated—or
condemned—his charismatic leadership. By focusing on
works by urban writers Mariano Azuela (Los de abajo) and
Martn Luis Guzmn (El guila y la serpiente), as well as
works closer to the violent tradition of northern
Mexican frontier life by Nellie Campobello (Cartucho),
Celia Herrera (Villa ante la historia), and Rafael F.
Muoz (Vmonos con Pancho Villa!), this book examines the
alternative views of the revolution and of the
villistas. Max Parra studies how these works articulate
different and at times competing views about class and
the cultural "otherness" of the rebellious masses. This
unique revisionist study of the villista novel also
offers a deeper look into the process of how a nation's
collective identity is formed.
Three Plays of Maureen Hunter Hunter, Maureen 2003 Book
is clean and tight. No writing in text. Like New
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When Friendship Followed Me Home Paul Griffin 2017-07-18
"Seventh-grader Ben, always an outsider, is led into a
deep friendship with Halley, who is being treated for
cancer, by the special dog he and his adoptive mother
take in."-Beautiful Souls Eyal Press 2012-02-14 On the Swiss
border with Austria in 1938, a police captain refuses to
enforce a law barring Jewish refugees from entering his
country. In the Balkans half a century later, a Serb
from the war-blasted city of Vukovar defies his
superiors in order to save the lives of Croats. At the
height of the Second Intifada, a member of Israel's most
elite military unit informs his commander he doesn't
want to serve in the occupied territories. Fifty years
after Hannah Arendt examined the dynamics of conformity
in her seminal account of the Eichmann trial, Beautiful
Souls explores the flipside of the banality of evil,
mapping out what impels ordinary people to defy the sway
of authority and convention. Through the dramatic
stories of unlikely resisters who feel the flicker of
conscience when thrust into morally compromising
situations, Eyal Press shows that the boldest acts of
dissent are often carried out not by radicals seeking to
overthrow the system but by true believers who cling
with unusual fierceness to their convictions. Drawing on
groundbreaking research by moral psychologists and
neuroscientists, Beautiful Souls culminates with the
story of a financial industry whistleblower who loses
her job after refusing to sell a toxic product she
rightly suspects is being misleadingly advertised. At a
time of economic calamity and political unrest, this
deeply reported work of narrative journalism examines
the choices and dilemmas we all face when our principles
collide with the loyalties we harbor and the duties we
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are expected to fulfill.
The Stranger Albert Camus 2012-08-08 With the intrigue
of a psychological thriller, Camus's masterpiece gives
us the story of an ordinary man unwittingly drawn into a
senseless murder on an Algerian beach. Behind the
intrigue, Camus explores what he termed "the nakedness
of man faced with the absurd" and describes the
condition of reckless alienation and spiritual
exhaustion that characterized so much of twentiethcentury life. First published in 1946; now in
translation by Matthew Ward.
Manalive G. K. Chesterton 2013-01-16 Light-hearted work
introduces Innocent Smith, a bubbly, eccentric gentleman
of questionable character, into the lives of a group of
young disillusioned people — and the result is inspired,
high-spirited nonsense.
Seafire Natalie C. Parker 2018-08-28 A warlord killed
Caledonia's parents and kidnapped her brother. Now, on
the deadly Bullet seas, Captain Caledonia Styx and her
all-female crew are ready for revenge. "This is Mad Max
by way of Davy Jones, a high-energy, breathless
adventure [about] a group of damaged girls who find home
in one another." --Booklist "The pace of the book is
fast and relentless, and the action sequences tense and
believable, but the best moments are the ones in which
the female relationships shine." --NPR "One of the most
spell-binding adventures of the year. This is female
piracy at its best." --The San Francisco Chronicle "The
best kind of fantasy. . . . impossible to put down." -Paste After her family is killed by corrupt warlord Aric
Athair and his bloodthirsty army of Bullets, Caledonia
Styx is left to chart her own course on the dangerous
and deadly seas. She captains her ship, the Mors Navis,
with a crew of girls and women just like her, who have
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lost their families and homes because of Aric and his
men. The crew has one mission: stay alive, and take down
Aric's armed and armored fleet. But when Caledonia's
best friend and second-in-command barely survives an
attack thanks to help from a Bullet looking to defect,
Caledonia finds herself questioning whether to let him
join their crew. Is this boy the key to taking down Aric
Athair once and for all...or will he threaten everything
the women of the Mors Navis have worked for? The first
in a heart-stopping trilogy that recalls the undeniable
feminine power of Wonder Woman and the powder-keg action
of Mad Max: Fury Road, Seafire reminds us of the
importance of sisterhood and unity in the face of
oppression and tyranny.
A First Course in Differential Equations with Modeling
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Applications Dennis G. Zill 2012-03-15 A FIRST COURSE IN
DIFFERENTIAL EQUATIONS WITH MODELING APPLICATIONS, 10th
Edition strikes a balance between the analytical,
qualitative, and quantitative approaches to the study of
differential equations. This proven and accessible text
speaks to beginning engineering and math students
through a wealth of pedagogical aids, including an
abundance of examples, explanations, Remarks boxes,
definitions, and group projects. Written in a
straightforward, readable, and helpful style, this book
provides a thorough treatment of boundary-value problems
and partial differential equations. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description
or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
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